
Howard County FFA Dominates! 
By: Barb Glenn, Chair, HCFB Education and Outreach Committee 

 
 

Three members of Howard County FFA participated in the Region 3 Public Speaking Leadership 
Development Event (or Contest!) on February 24, 2024, at Gwynn Park High School.   

Kaitlyn Spicer and Natalie Davis placed 1st and 2nd in the Extemporaneous Speaking.  Ellie 
Keefer placed 3rd in the Employment Skills LDE.  All three members won gold awards and 
earned the opportunity to compete at the Maryland FFA Convention in June. 

Kaitlyn is president and Ellie is vice president of the Howard County FFA.  Congratulations to 
our FFA students for their accomplishments!  We wish you success at the Maryland FFA 
Convention!    And also, we appreciate the outstanding job that Kathleen Wojcik, Agriculture 
Academy, CASE Certified AFNR, ASA, APB, ASP, and FFA Advisor, is doing in educating our 
next generation of agriculture leaders in Howard County.  For more information contact Kathy, 
Kathleen_Wojcik@hcpss.org. 
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